
 

Dear all parents,  

Due to the new construction site of NEHS@IBSC new building, the traffic route is then modified. The 

original space that parents may temporarily park vehicles are now the construction site. In order to ensure the 

best safety for students and faculty members, please see and comply with the following instructions. 

 

1. Bus: Park in the new circle (see the photo below) near the East gate.  

2. Parents’ cars: Vehicles may park in the new circle, outside the West gate, or roads outside the 

campus. 

For more information, please follow the instruction from the traffic control. You may discuss with your 

kid(s) to assign a pickup location first.  

 

Best regards,  

Sophy Chen  

Dean of IBSC  

 


